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 Admission Policy
Chirpy Chicks Pre-school

Community Interest Company no; 08002141

Gretton School

Kirby Road,

Gretton,

Northants

NN17 3DB
Ofsted Registration Number: EY452694
Opening Times:

· Monday- Thursday 9am- 11.30am and 12.30 am – 3.00pm
· Friday                    9am – 11.30am
· Lunch club from 11:30am-12:30 for children aged 3 and above Monday to Thursday
Children may attend between the ages of 2 years and 5 years

In the event that this provision is oversubscribed the following admissions criteria will apply:

· Children of staff where that member of staff would otherwise be unavailable to work.

· Children in Care, also known as Looked after Children (LAC, CLA) and children who were looked after but ceased to be so by reason of adoption, a residence order or a special guardianship order living in Gretton.

· 
Children who live in the villages of Gretton and Harringworth with siblings on roll at Chirpy Chicks Pre School at the time of application and continuing on roll at the time of entry in September.
· Children who live in Gretton or Harringworth.
· Children with siblings on roll at Chirpy Chicks Pre School at the time of application and continuing on roll at the time of entry.

· Children in Care, also known as Looked after Children (LAC, CLA) and children who were looked after but ceased to be so by reason of adoption, a residence order or a special guardianship order living outside of Gretton or Harringworth.


Other children 
Tie Break -If the admission number is exceeded in any of the criterion, priority will be given to those who live closest to the school. Measurements are carried out in a straight line based on a straight line basis from the child’s home to the address point of Chirpy Chicks Pre-School. Home will be determined as the main residence of the child. In the case where multiple applications for the same shared dwelling occurs (eg. Flats); a randomiser will be used to decide the priority in which the pupils within the shared dwelling are selected in the event of a tiebreaker. For further information about admissions, please speak to a member of staff.

Appeals
If your child has been unsuccessful in obtaining a place at Chirpy Chicks Pre-School, you are entitled to appeal that decision. If you wish to appeal, please contact Karla Roberts in the Pre-School office 01536 771711 or karla@chirpy-chicks.co.uk.
Review Date: 5th September 2018 
 Signed: Karla Roberts
